
 

 

 

 

MEDIA RELEASE 24 July 2018 

AustralianSuper appoints new executives 

AustralianSuper today announced the appointment of two senior executives to drive the Fund’s next 
phase of growth and deliver better outcomes for members. 

AustralianSuper has appointed Felicia Trewin in the new position of Group Executive of Technology 
Services, while Michele Glover has been appointed as Group Executive People and Culture. 

AustralianSuper Chief Executive, Ian Silk, said the Fund was delighted to have secured two executives 
with extensive expertise and experience in their fields that will further broaden the Fund’s offering to 
members. 

‘AustralianSuper is a growing fund and we are fortunate to have people like Felicia and Michele join 
us,’ Mr Silk said. 

‘Both will play an integral role in helping AustralianSuper deliver on its mission of providing members 
with their best possible retirement outcome.’ 

Ms Glover joins the Fund from Mercer where she was People and Culture Leader, Pacific with a focus 
on employee engagement initiatives, acquisitions, business partnership and driving a focus on 
diversity and related inclusion initiatives.  

Ms Trewin has worked across the globe for Deloitte, Microsoft, and Accenture, and most recently at 
ANZ in Melbourne. Her roles at ANZ have included General Manager Technology Australia, and Head 
of Emerging Technology Labs. 

The new Group Executive of Technology Services position was created to elevate the role and profile 
of the technology function in AustralianSuper. 

Both new appointments will commence this week and will be members of the Executive Committee 
of AustralianSuper.   

About AustralianSuper 
AustralianSuper manages around $140 billion of members’ retirement savings on behalf of more 
than 2.2 million members from around 270,000 businesses. One in 10 working Australians is a 
member of AustralianSuper, the nation’s largest superannuation fund. 
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This information may be general financial advice which does not take into account your personal objectives, situation or needs. Before 

making a decision about AustralianSuper, consider your financial requirements and refer to the relevant Product Disclosure Statement 

(PDS). Investment returns are not guaranteed. Past performance is not a reliable indicator of future returns. AustralianSuper Pty Ltd ABN 

94 006 457 987, AFSL 233788, Trustee of AustralianSuper ABN 65 714 394 898. 

mailto:smcmahon@australiansuper.com

